
From: 	 Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) [Contractor] 
To: 	 Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Sent: 	 6/9/2011 8:46:19 PM 
Subject: 	 FVV: 3tv story 

FYI 

From: Crandall, Jay [ma i Ito:jcra nda II ©azfa mily.com ] 
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 2:25 PM 
To: Sherwood, Robert (USAAZ) [Contractor] 
Subject: 3tv story 

Hi Robbie, 
Jay from channel 3 here. Thanks for taking a few moments to talk with me, I know you guys are busy.To follow up we 
would like to do a story about the Fast and Furious program. Obviously it is getting some media attention with the 
article in the Wall Street Journal. I would like to talk with Mr. Burke, about the gun problem, but more specifically how 
we can best deal with it. It seems some people want to just ignore it, and use some of the problems with this operation 
to justify that. I would like to hit on more what we can do, what are the best ways to do it, and where does the effort go 
now. My schedule is pretty open next week. 
Thanks 
Jay 
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